
Commissioner Comments

Delay projects The proposed General Fund budget provided $1,380,000 to fund projects in the capital 

improvement plan.  These projects are identified on pages 359 and 360 of the proposed 

budget doc presented to the Commission on July 8.  Projects could be delayed until 

financial conditons improve or postponed if necessary.

Reduce reserves If the full $293,854 net revenue shortfall were funded from reserves, the estimated 

percentage of expenditures in reserves at the end of FY 2021 would be reduced from 

29.43% to 28.98%

Increase property taxes

An increase in the millage rate of 0.0457 would be necessary to provide an additonal 

$293,854 in General Fund revenue.  The tentative millage cap set by the Commission on 

July 22 was 0.47 mills higher than the current operating millage rate of 4.0923.
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General FundAddress $293,854 (0.49%) net revenue shortfall from proposed 

budget due to State revenue estimates being lower than staff 

estimates.  Some options are presented in the Recommendation 

column to the right.  Any combination of these options can be 

used to cover the shortfall.
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